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Location:  Unitarian Church of Harrisburg
Present: Jeff Mitchell, Eddie Diel, Bill Sprout, Kevin Wagner, Robb Papapietro, Marlene Kanuck
Absent:  Bob Nease
Guests:  None
1) Call to order – A quorum was established and the meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Jeff. 
2) Approval of Minutes -- December and February minutes Marlene with the first and Rob with the second. Minutes for both months passed
3)   Reports

A) President: See written report.

Jeff mentioned about the Firemen’s Expo is coming up and needs someone to cover the day time on Friday. 
B) Vice President: Reported that the dates for the benefit Halloween Party and the Drag Fundraiser dates have been confirmed with Bar 704.
C) Secretary:  no written report
D) Treasurer (written):  A motion to accept the Treasurer's reports by Rob with the first and seconded by Marlene.
E) Artistic Director:   No written report.
F) Public Relations:  See written report.
G) Production: No Report
H) Fundraising: Jeff will be taking over the Farmshow events. He will be checking with Bob on co-chairing the events with him.  Jeff will keep the record book and work the Terry to make sure everything is on Musetta. 
I) Annual Campaign: The Thank Reception will be postponed this year.  Terry would like to thank everyone for helping out. He would like to take this event on next year. 
4) Old Business:  We are still looking for a new board member to fill the empty position we have available.  Current board members will continue thinking of possible people to fill the position. 
Still looking for a new storage space.  Board members will continue the search for the new space. 

5) New Business:  Gala registration has completed. There will be a $75 nonrefundable deposit made by October 5, 2015.  Kevin gave the board a rough estimate of how much the cost will be. He recommended that if chorus members begin saving $97 a month starting July 2015, by the time Gala is here the cost will be covered. 
i) The Pride registration has been complete.  Jeff and Rob will co-chair the event with the help for a chorus member. Jeff will make the announcement during break at our rehearsal.
B) Next Board Meeting: Sunday April 26th, 2015 at 6:00 pm at the UU meeting room. 
6) Adjournment:  Jeff adjourned at 6:40 pm. 
Respectfully submitted by Bill Sprout Secretary.
